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Welcome Everybody! 

Big welcome to our new Junior Infants, Clodagh, Darragh, Fiachra, Hannah, 

Lauren, Lexi, Mia, Mischa, and Reece, also welcome to our new staff  Ms.Lynch 

– Resource Teacher, Gerard- SNA, and Siobhan – Secretary.  

School starts at 9am and finishes at 2.40pm.  Junior Infants will finish at 12 

noon until Wednesday 7th September and 1.40pm thereafter. The school 

secretary will be in the office from 10.30am to 2.30pm Tuesday, Wednesday 

and Thursday. 

 

Health & Safety 

Please note when dropping/collecting your child to school to use the 

Smithborough gate to enter and Clones gate to exit.  When children are leaving 

early, please inform the school and ensure to sign your child in and out.  When 

children are absent from school please provide explanatory note.  

 

Milk 

Attached please find form for milk, please fill in and return to school as soon as 

possible.  The cost will be €15 for each of the three terms. Bills will be issued in 

October. 

Lunch 

Your child’s code for lunch is attached, please log on to www.freshtoday.ie to 

choose lunch for your child.  Parents are asked to monitor what their child is 

eating and to change as needed. Fresh water is provided in school, please send 

bottle.   

http://www.fresh.ie/


Swimming 

Swimming will commence Thursday, 8th September for 7 weeks.  The cost is 

€6.00/lesson or €40 if paid in full. 

 

Insurance 

Insurance forms are attached, if you wish to avail of this please return form by 

September 30th. 

 

Photographer 

The photographer will be attending the school on Wednesday 5th October at 

10.30 am.   

 

Books 

Thank you to those who have paid book costs. Cost of book bills is  

1 Child - €60, 2 Children - €100, 3 Children - €150 

 


